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OUR FELLOWS FOUND PURPOSE & MEANING

Our Fellows class met for their December session yesterday at Highmark Caring Place
in Camp Hill! They were able to hear a presentation to start the day on Purpose from a
group of fellows. Steve Riccio of Dickinson College presented on Finding Purpose &
Meaning. Then after lunch and the Ugly Sweater Contest (where there were many
amazing submissions!), they heard from Jennifer WIntermyer with Tri County
Community Action with a Poverty Simulation where fellows participated in several
interactive exercises that explored topics such as belonging, unconscious bias, poverty,
and generational understanding. To end the day they were able to take a tour of
Highmark Caring Place and see how they are being a community resource for our area
to grieving children and families.

We can’t believe that the #LC2025 Fellows Class is already halfway through the
program and we are looking forward to meeting again in 2025!

 

JLC STUDENTS PUT FIRST THINGS FIRST

Our Junior Leadership Class met at Carlisle Construction Materials for their last
session of 2024! They started off with an ice breaker activity led by a group of the
students and then Coach Mike Greene of Integrity Works Coaching presented on Habit
3: Putting First Things First.

Afterwards, different groups of students rotated through going on a Research &
Development tour of the facility, hearing a college search presentation from Donovin
Lindsay with College Knowledge Foundation, and a discussion about why community
service is important. After lunch, they listened to a Career Panel discussion with
members of the Carlisle Construction Team before finishing out their day.

The JLC class will be taking a break for the holidays in January and will be back to
meeting on February 5th! See you in 2025!

 

Our 5th Annual Reindeer Games was a big success held on Thursday, December 12th!
That night we brought together LC Fellows classes together to reconnect and compete
for the title of #BestClassEver in six different categories. They also entered to win
baskets donated by our Committees & Board of Directors by donating to this fundraiser.
We were able to raise over $2,500 from over 60 donors and the largest
participation since 2020!

Thank you to all of the alum that came out to participate and congratulations to the
Class of 2024 who were named #BestClassEver for the 2nd year in a row!

 

Join your fellow alumni today and show you're #LCProud! Click the image above to join
LCAA for only $50 per year!

Access to Online Alumni Portal
Access to Recordings of Ongoing Education Webinars & Nonprofit Trainings
Recognition in LC Annual Report & listed online as a member of LCAA 
Opportunity to be Featured on Alumni Spotlight page on our Website
Discounted tickets to Leaders & Legends Alumni Awards
And much more!

 

SIGN UP FOR THESE 2025 EVENTS!
 

Live2Lead is a half-day leadership and personal growth event simulcast developed by
Maxwell Leadership. Join us on Thursday, January 16th from 12:00 - 4:30 PM  at the
Dickinson College Weiss Arts Center for an exciting afternoon of growth as John C. Maxwell,
Valorie Burton, and Jon Gordon teach relevant and applicable leadership tools. Learn from
these renowned leadership experts, gain new perspectives on relevant topics, and get
practical tools to take home with you! This event will excite you to lead and create change
with renewed passion and drive.

Event Schedule
12:00 - 12:45 PM - Registration & Lunch

12:45 -4:30 PM - Virtual Speaker Presentations & Discussion Time

LC Alumni in attendance will be seated with their fellow class members so that they can
debrief in between speaker presentations and discuss lessons learned.

Ticket Options
$49 - LCAA Member Admission Ticket

$99 - General Admission Ticket
*Both ticket options include a Box Lunch

Deadline to Register is January 7th

GET YOUR TICKETS HERE

 

Join us for our upcoming Leaders at Lunch program on Friday, February 7th from 11:30 AM -
1:30 PM at LeTort View Conference Center, where we will be honoring Major General Hill,
53rd Commandant of the U.S. Army War College. He will present on "Developing Leaders for
a Complex and Dangerous World," and discuss the evolving global strategic landscape the
Army's role in preparing for geopolitical threats. The Commandant will explain how the US
Army War College develops leaders to navigate this complex and dangerous environment
and will highlight the college’s commitment to developing adaptable, innovative commanders
who can anticipate and address emerging national security challenges.

Tickets:
$45/person with Lunch
$245/VIP Table for 4 - (Reserved 1/2 table for 4, Half Page Ad in program)
$425/ VIP Table for 8 - (Reserved table of 8, Half Page Ad in program)

REGISTER TO JOIN US HERE

 

SAVE THE DATE

 

NONPROFIT BOARD OPENINGS,
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES & RESOURCES

CARLISLE AREA HEALTHCARE AUXILIARY'S 2025 SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
The Carlisle Area Healthcare Auxiliary (CAHA) is currently accepting applications for
individuals pursuing an education in the field of healthcare. The healthcare field
includes nursing majors (LPN, AD, BSN, CRNA and CNP), radiology technology,
Physicians Assistant, Therapy degrees (physical, occupational and speech), medical
technology, Respiratory Therapy and surgical technology. Since 1976, the CAHA has
awarded scholarships to traditional and non-traditional students in the Cumberland
County region. Funds for these scholarships are made possible from the proceeds from
the Carlisle Gift Shop, fundraisers and various grants. The Auxiliary hopes that our
scholarship students will return to UPMC Carlisle and other local healthcare institutions
and providers as professional employees. Applications are available at the UPMC
Carlisle Gift Shop or at the Visitors Desk at UPMC Carlisle Hospital. Applications will be
accepted until April 15, 2025. Scholarship recipients will be notified by June 1, 2025.
Pre-programs are not acceptable for scholarship consideration. Any questions please
contact Ellen Hair, Scholarship Co-Chair at 717-486-4179 or by email at
diviellen@comcast.net.

 

CARLISLE AREA HEALTHCARE AUXILIARY (CAHA) - VOLUNTEER INVITATION
The CARLISLE AREA HEALTHCARE AUXILIARY (CAHA) invites volunteers to join us
as Board Members, Committee Members, and General Members to assist in promoting
the Auxiliary's mission. CAHA is a small non-profit, volunteer-driven organization
committed to promote healthcare and wellness in the greater Carlisle area through
outreach, education and fundraising. Volunteer Opportunities are also available at the
UPMC Carlisle Gift Shop, at the Visitors Desk and as Patient Escorts. Your time
commitment may seem small but the decisions you make and the actions you take
promoting healthcare and wellness in the lives of citizens will be far-reaching. Please
reach out to Denise Garman, CAHA Nominating Committee Chairperson and Manager,
Customer Relations/Volunteers at garmandl@upmc.edu for more information. Visit
CAHA's Facebook page to learn more about CAHA's 100+ tradition of volunteer
service!

 

CARLISLE SUMMERFAIR – BOARD OPPORTUNITIES
Established in 1977, Carlisle Summerfair was the brain child of the late Wayne Powell,
formerly of The Sentinel. With high gas prices, he wanted something for the families in
the area to do over the Fourth of July. Our board of directors is made up entirely of
volunteers from throughout the greater Carlisle area. Some represent businesses while
others serve as community volunteers. Our goal is to offer free, family-friendly events
around the 4th of July holiday for the Carlisle area. We want our region’s families to be
able to relax and enjoy activities close to home. With the generous support of many of
our great business sponsors, we are able to put on over 35 events each year over
about a week-long period of time that include things like baby races, a kid’s carnival,
mini-golf tournament, concerts, the Harrisburg Symphony concerts, open swimming
pool nights, fishing derby, musical, and many other events. There truly is something for
everyone. Reach out to Jennifer Love with any interest and for more information at
lovej@dickinson.edu

 

HUMANE SOCIETY OF HARRISBURG AREA PENGUIN PLUNGE
"Plunge" into the New Year with the Humane Society of Harrisburg Area. Registration
is OPEN! Celebrating its 28th year, the Penguin Plunge is a signature fundraising
event to support animals in need. Participants register in advance to raise funds, then
gather on New Year's Day to jump into the icy cold Susquehanna River. Hundreds
more come to cheer on these animal welfare warriors! Register now, then join us for a
fun day for the animals. You can fundraise and Plunge as an individual or create a
team of friends, family, or coworkers. Fundraise in honor of your pet or pick your
favorite pet from our shelter. Registration is $40.00. Any individual that raises an
additional $75.00 receives an exclusive event beach towel. Register today!
 

THE SIMPSON PUBLIC LIBRARY - LOOKING FOR BOARD MEMBERS
The Simpson Public library is looking for enthusiastic individuals to potentially serve on
our board. The Mechanicsburg Area Public Library was founded in 1961 and was
located at 26 West Simpson Street in half of a double house. A naming gift of $500,000
was secured on January 7, 2003 from the Helen M. and Joseph T. Simpson Foundation
which changed the name of the Mechanicsburg Area Public Library to the Joseph T.
Simpson Public Library. If you are interested in learning more about the Board
Opportunities please reach out to Belinda Lawrence at blawrence@orrstown.com.

 

TRI COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION - TAKE THE HATS SURVEY
Help Shape the Future of Transportation: Participate in the Harrisburg Area
Transportation Study! Reliable transportation is essential for connecting our
community to jobs, healthcare, and education. That’s why we’re encouraging you to
take part in the Tri County Regional Planning Commission’s Harrisburg Area
Transportation Study. Your input will help improve transportation options in Central PA,
ensuring plans meet the needs of all residents, especially those facing challenges with
mobility. Share your feedback by clicking the button below! Let’s build a more
connected community together! Take the survey here.
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